
Office of Minority Health • U.S. Department of Health and Human Services • 1.800.444.6472 • www.omhrc.gov

A Healthy Baby
Begins with You

Infant Mortality
Awareness Campaign

Ordinary Couples Don’t 
Plan Their Pregnancies:

Be Extraordinary!
Preconception Health

is a Family Affair.

National Minority Health Month
April 2009


